Subject: Bunbury Mill Newsletter Spring 2016 From: Bunbury Mill <newsletter@bunburymill.co.uk>

Date: 12/03/2016 16:15

To: <peter.robinson@bunburymill.com>

Bunbury Mill Newsletter 16-1 Spring 2016

Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser







Welcome to the Bunbury Mill Newsletter Spring 2016

The volunteer team has been busy through the winter - here are some examples of the work we've been doing to get the mill ready for the 2016 season, which starts on Easter Sunday, 27th March. Do come and see us if you can!

But we haven't been completely closed to visitors either - we have hosted groups of primary school children and college bakery students.

As you can see, we need a wide variety of contributions from the volunteer team. If you might be interested in joining in, do please contact us (no commitment!)



Repairing seals on the sluice to reduce water wastage.



Replacing the top timber of the main mill sluice gate



Replacing worn and broken wooden teeth in the mill's gearing



Stripping and thorough cleaning of the the millstones



Reaseheath College bakery students toured the mill and were then given a quiz to test what they'd learned!



We've developed and launched a brand new web site for the mill www.bunburymill.com

If you think you might enjoy helping us to maintain and operate this priceless piece of our village heritage, contact <u>info@bunburymill.com</u> or phone Peter on 01829 260641 - DO IT NOW!!!

Copyright © 2016 Bunbury Mill.

<u>visit the Bunbury Mill Website</u> <u>forward to a friend</u>

13/03/2016 10:48 1 of 2

Bunbury Mill Newsletter Spring 2016

This email was sent to peter.robinson@bunburymill.com
why did I get this?
unsubscribe from this list
update subscription preferences
Bunbury Mill
Bunbury Mill
<a href

MailChimp.

2 of 2 13/03/2016 10:48